Graham Robinson

From: Colin Armstrong

Sent: 18 October 2019 15:25

To: Buckley, David; Caves, Phil

Cc: Graham Robinson; lan Jackson; Palmer, Jonathan
Subject: RE: 19/01818/0OUT- South Caldecotte

David / Phil

Further to the receipt of the SoS decision on 27/9/19 regarding the EIA and our subsequent meeting 3/10/19 with
Tracey Darke and Jon Palmer.

At the meeting we asked Jon Palmer and it was agreed to recommence discussions with respect to all outstanding
consultation responses and that you would advise at the earliest opportunity what information was required in the
interim period to allow matters to be addressed. Specifically, that MKC would now

- provide the ecology response as yet unseen

- arrange meetings for discussion of the details highways issues

- engage in discussions on the terms of the s106 Agreement to enable a completed document to be available
prior to determination.

Please can you provide updates on these matters asap

Kind Regards

Colin Armstrong
Technical Director
Hampton Brook (UK) Ltd
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M

From: Buckley, David
Sent: 26 September 2019 17:13
To: Colin Armstrong

Palmer, Jonathan Darke, Tracy
Hine, Sarah
Subject: 19/01818/0UT- South Caldecotte

Dear Colin,

I haven’t actually receive that email from Anglian Water Services, so you may wish to follow them up directly on
that.

In relation to the updated archaeology information and request for highways discussion, we think it is sensible to
wait for the response from MHCLG on the EIA Screening before we undertake any further consultation or
discussions on the scheme, as the EIA decision will potentially impact requirements for further submission of
information and consultation of stakeholders.

We will retain the information pending receipt of the EIA decision and if appropriate subsequent to that, we can
undertake discussions or re-consultation.

Kind regards,



David Buckley
Senior Planning Officer (Development control)

W: https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/planning-and-building/

Milton Keynes Council | Planning Service | Growth, Economy and Culture | Civic Offices | 1 Saxon Gate East |
Milton Keynes | MK 3E.

The Planning Drop-In service is open between 10:00 - 15:30 Monday to Friday in the Civic Offices. Outside these
hours you are still able to email your queries to our Customer Contact Centre on customerservices@milton-

keynes.gov.uk or call on 01908 252358. For information on specific planning applications please call or email the
relevant Planning Officer.

Visit the Milton Keynes Council web site at https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk

Any personal data will be processed in line with the Data Protection legislation,
further details at https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/privacy
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